From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 05/04/2020 05:22:26 PM

To: Johnson, Stanley M <stjohnso@aerotek.com>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center

Hi Stanley,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR.

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, May 4, 2020 at 5:15 PM Johnson, Stanley M <stjohnso@aerotek.com> wrote:

Mindy,

I hope this email finds you well.

L.A. is in the middle of change. And I am hoping that change comes soon as we have a lot of work to do for the 2028
Olympics. Hollywood routinely gets called the worst travel destination place in the world (A reputation that does not help bring
dollars and jobs to our city). So I am definitely excited about the Makeover on Hollywood Blvd. And projects like Hollywood
Center and Crossroads have to happen quickly in Hollywood. With so many jobs, tourists, and entertainment, we want people
living here, walking here, taking the subway here, and actually having the feeling of being in a CITY!!

I am very excited about the Hollywood Center project (Which has been in the works for over 5 years). Please do not extend the
comment period. We have waited long enough. Please no more delays.

On a side note; I am a Homeowner, Renter, Tenant, and Landlord here in L.A. I love that you all gather input from the local
community. But please understand the negative biasness that goes into seeking feedback. You end up not hearing from the vast
majority of the community because they simply do not care one way or another. It is not like they are going to be moving to a
new development if they are happy where they are. The only ones motivated to go out that way to say something are those
against it. When we only hear that one voice, it hurts us all. And the fact that one voice is usually part of a demographic that is
minority (age, wealth, and race) it is very unfair that we get much needed development delayed or cancelled due to this.

There has to be a better way.

Stanley Johnson
Strategic Account Executive

310.800.9073 P
919.522.7444 M
stiohnso@aerotek.com
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original message (including any attachments) in its entirety. Thank you

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
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